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[EXT] Fwd: ISCRC 2024 Proposal Notification Q. g

From: Schoolchoice Conference <schoolchoice conference@gmail.com>
Date: Mon, Sep 11, 2023 at 2:30 PM

Subject: ISCRC 2024 Proposal Notification

To: lan K <iansethkingsbury@gm:

Dear Colleague:

Congratulations! On behalf of the International School Choice and Reform Conference (ISCRC) Program Committee, | am delighted to inform you that your
proposal for a research paper titled, Parent Perceptions of A-F School Report Card Grade Accountability Regimes, has been accepted for presentation at
the 12th Annual Conference, which will be held at the Melia Madrid Princesa, Madrid, Spain, Jan 4-7, 2024.

The ISCRC Program Committee has been working hard to plan an exciting, diverse program, featuring a variety of research methods, approaches, and topics.
Registration and the hotel block are open. Please don’t waste a moment, visit our ISCRC website
(https://internationalschoolchoiceconference.org/index.html) to register and reserve today!

We will be in touch closer to the conference date with additional details. Thank you again for submitting your proposal. We look forward to seeing you in
January!

Best regards,

Angela Dills,
ISCRC Program Chair

On behalf of the ISCRC Program Committee
Dany Shakeel, lan Kingsbury, Angela Watson




